Adair-Casey Community School District 862
Adair, IA 50002

JOINT MEETING February 26, 2020
The Board held a joint session with the Guthrie Center Board of Education at 7:00 P.M. at the
AC/GC Junior High Library.

Members present were Carney, Dinkla, Kading and Leonard. Board Member Williams was
absent.

Guthrie Center Board of Education members present were Knobbe, Policky and Langgaard.
Board Members Stetzel and Benson were absent.

The meeting was called to order by Board President Carney.

Moved by Dinkla and seconded by Kading to approve the agenda with the addition of a
presentation of a science fair project by Kiersten Knobbe. Motion carried 4/0.

Guest present was Kiersten Knobbe.

PUBLIC HEARING February 26, 2020

The Board held a public hearing at 7:03 P.M at the AC/GC Junior High Library.

Members present were Carney, Dinkla, Kading and Leonard. Board Member Williams was
absent.

Guthrie Center Board of Education members present were Knobbe, Policky and Langgaard.
Board Members Stetzel and Benson were absent.

The public hearing was called to order by Board President Carney.

Mr. McClain presented the school calendar for 2020-2021. Teacher professional development
and workdays will be held prior to the the first day of classes which will be Monday, August 24,
2020. There being no questions or comments from the public, it was moved by Dinkla and
seconded by Leonard to close the hearing at 7:09 P.M. Motion carried 4/0.

Kiersten Knobbe presented her science fair project on the best way to store your toothbrush.
Moved by Kading and seconded by Leonard to approve for payment the whole grade sharing
bills to Guthrie Center CSD for expenses incurred through December 31, 2019. Motion carried
4/0.

Mr. McClain gave an update on the progress of the fithness center addition at the High School
building.

Moved by Kading and seconded by Leonard to approve the school calendar as discussed for
the 2020-2021 school year. Motion carried 4/0.
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There was discussion on the successes and the concerns of the whole grade sharing
relationship. Mr. McClain gave a recap of the facility improvements being proposed at both the
Adair-Casey and Guthrie Center buildings.

Administrative reports were given by Principal Jensen, Principal Flanery and Superintendent
McClain. Questions were addressed.

The board meeting was adjourned at 8:28 P.M.

Randy Carney, Board President

Theresa Elgin, Business Manager/Board Secretary



